
COMMUNITY MEETING 
Monday, May 14, 2018 

6 – 7:30 PM 

You are invited to learn more about planned 
improvements at Eastview Rec Center. 

Hosted by: Saint Paul Urban Tennis (SPUT) 
and Saint Paul Parks and Recreation  

• Parks and Rec is replacing two tennis courts 

• SPUT is adding additional tennis courts 

• Recruiting community members to advise on new tot 
lot/playground (for construction in 2019) 

 
Learn more about the timing and proposed 

placement of the improvements and share your 
opinions - we want to hear from you! 

 

Eastview Rec Center 
1675 E 5th St. 

(Corner of 5th and Kennard) 

 

                       


